
 

 CLIFTON CRICKET CLUB 

Hi Everyone, 

Another season is upon us, and I just wanted to update you on a few things before the 
season starts. 

I know lots of information in regard to ‘actual cricket’ is fed through various channels with 
Team Managers/Coaches, but I just wanted to make sure you were all aware of who you 
should come to should you ever feel the need.  

Club Chairman: - Ian Morris 

Club Safeguarding Officers:- Maria Morris & Jane Goulding 

We, as a club, adhere to the ‘Safe Hands’ Policy for Safeguarding Children in Cricket. All of the 
adults at the club who work with children meet the necessary criteria and are checked and 
vetted by the ECB. Whilst we hope your child will be happy and content at the club, we 
understand that sometimes questions, concerns or difficulties may arise. Please do raise any 
concerns as soon as possible, so we can rectify things at the earliest opportunity. 

 If you have a question regarding coaching/team issues, please approach the coach/manager 
in the first instance. Our coaches/managers will be happy to speak to you before or after 
training or at another convenient time. Please do not interrupt any sessions, as this may 
distract them when he or she needs to be supervising the children.  

If you have any concerns about your child, another child or about the behaviour of any adult 
at the club, please speak to me or Jane who are the Club Safeguarding Officers.   You can 
contact me on 07889 203325 or Jane on 07989 322896. Jane will also be at the majority of 
Junior training sessions on a Friday as she has children who attends.   

We have recently updated all of the Club policies, code of conducts and general information 
in regard to safeguarding.  These can now be found on our website.  There are also copies of 
many on the Notice Board in the Foyer and Changing Rooms.   

The Junior Membership Form has been changed as well, so it is important that you compete 
this fully; any forms that aren’t complete will have to be sent back.   

I will be at the first outdoor training session to make myself known to those parents who 
don’t know me and also to make myself and Jane known to the children as they are our main 
priority. 

Thank you for working together with us to ensure the safety of our children. 

 

Maria Morris 

Club Safeguarding Officer  

 

 


